[bookmark: _GoBack]On 3/27/2018, it was discovered that several marketing employees inadvertently had access to transmission customer information through a third party website. The marketing employees were instructed not to access the information, and their access to the information was revoked.
No marketing employees appear to have gained an advantage from the disclosed information.
